
From:  sanlambert@aol.com

Sent time:  06/06/2020 07:24:03 PM

To:  
mayor.garcetti@lacity.org; councilmember.ofarrell@lacity.org; david.ryu@lacity.org; vince.bertoni@lacity.org; kevin.keller@lacity.org;
mindy.nguyen@lacity.org

Subject:  Case Number: ENV-2018-2116-EIR
 

Dear Mayor, Council Members, City Planners etal,

I am writing to voice my opinion AGAINST the Millennium Towers/Hollywood Center Project..

I have lived in Hollywood for 53 years. Everywhere I look now there is construction.. Multi-use (Housing and Retail) projects have  
been given exceptions to the parking requirements in the hopes that residents will take rapid transit. I realize that change is  
inevitable, but we need the infrastructure upgraded to support that change, and it hasn't happened as the city grew. And, a lot  
of movie making, for years, has been outsourced to Canada and other foreign countries where it's cheaper and the production  
is unlikely to come back to Hollywood especially since the once historic locations have been bulldozed to make room for high  
rise buildings.

This Millennium Project is way out of scale with anything else in Hollywood and would cause irreparable and irreversible traffic  
and congestion problems in the area forever. This community does NOT want to be a skyscraper city like downtown LA. If 
towers must be built, they should be at most 20 stories. As proposed, they would ruin Hollywood for good.  

I believe our many Homeowners Associations that represent all sections of Hollywood and adjacent areas would be happy to meet with
you to detail our case against this project.

Sincerely,
Sandra Lambert


